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Dear Editor,

From our paper »Highlights of the year of physics 2005 at the Department
of Geophysics in Zagreb«, Vol. 24, 2, 2007, 145–148, one might conclude
wrongly that the authors were responsible for restoring and renovating
Mohorovi~i} memorial rooms. As this was not our attention and as we were
not responsible for that part of World Year of Physics 2005 celebrations, we
would like to acknowledge the role of the Department of Geophysics and espe-
cially all the staff that was involved in restoration of Mohorovi~i} legacy and
offer our apologies for misunderstanding.

Yours sincerely,

Marko Pavi} and Branko Grisogono
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